
 

SHREE VASISHTHA VIDHYALAYA 
 (English Medium, CBSE affiliated, Member-NPSC, Recipient-International School Award) 

        Date: 07-10-2024 

Dear Parents from Classes I to XII, 

Navratri means Nine nights of devotion, spirituality, 
celebrations, music, garba, and stuti…. and to celebrate this 
auspicious festival, Shree Vasishtha Vidhyalaya is organising 
“Garba Celebrations” for the students of Classes I to XII as 
per the following schedule- 

1. Classes I to III on 10th October 2024 (Thursday) 
2. Classes IV to XII on 11th October 2024 (Friday)  

Kindly send your ward in traditional Garba attire for the 
celebrations which will be held in first two periods followed 
by regular teaching- learning. Students are advised to come in 
simple and comfortable dresses so that, they can attend the 
classes in the same costumes after the celebrations. Or the 
students can carry P.T. uniform with them to change after the 
celebrations. 

“May Goddess Durga shower her blessing upon you and 
your family.” 

With best wishes.  

 

Dr. A K Gaur             Ms. S. Srivastava 
Advisor           Principal 


